
Short Summary: 
 
GBTU Assistant Professor, Michael Holly, emailed informing GBTU that he was writing a 
proposal to investigate PFAS concentrations in Green Bay and in particular the 
biomagnification of PFAS from sediment to sportfish. He asked if GBTU would be willing to 
draft a letter of support to Sea Grant for the study? He attached a draft of the proposal for our 
review.  Professor Holly was a guest speaker of ours in 2020 on the topic of PFAS. 
 
ONLINE VOTE (Tuesday, April 13th, 2021) - Should Green Bay Trout Unlimited sign on to this 
letter of support for Mike Holly regarding PFAS's ? 
 
 

BOD Member Vote 

Doug Seidl Yes 

Jeff Gross Yes 

John Duechert Yes 

Gary Stoychoff Yes 

Jose Diaz Yes 

Randy Rake Yes 

Carla Zimmerman Yes 
John Tilleman Yes 

Dave Ostanek Yes 

Adrian Meseberg Yes 

 
Vote passes 


